
Sunny Wolf Charter School 
Title I Family Involvement Policy 
 
On an annual basis Sunny Wolf Charter School will make available the 
following opportunities for involvement to the families we serve: 
 

1- During our annual Fall Open House event we give a talk to disseminate 
current Title I information. Information is available regarding funding, how 
resources are spent, what academic areas we target, and staff support. 
 
2- We host several opportunities each year to bring families on campus, 
including our annual Spring into the Arts Celebration, Dr. Seuss Read-a-thon, 
and S.T.E.A.M. Carnival. Our family events are an opportunity for students 
and families to celebrate our academic offerings and achievements and 
participate together in educational activities. At these events we can also 
provide detailed information to parents about our Title I program and the 
ways it benefits all Sunny Wolf Charter School students. 
 
3- We offer flexibility to families by scheduling events at varying times. We 
place information about our family events on our website, newsletters, 
flyers and on our Sunny Wolf Charter School Facebook page.  We also 
contact families by email, text and phone. 
 
4- When requested we provide information regarding Title I services during 
Parent-Teacher Conferences twice per year. At these conferences we can 
share more detailed information about reading & math groups, assessment, 
growth and next steps for individual students.  We have well attended 
conferences where parents have the opportunity to discuss concerns. 
 
5-Our teachers make themselves available afterschool, before school and 
via email to all of our parents. We have Student Study Teams that meet as 
needed to discuss any student concerns. Parents are invited to call a 
meeting if they have any concerns regarding their student.  


